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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/09/09 1:01 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Fw: Re File # OZS-2024-0044

From: Susan Loeb < >  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 3:34 PM 
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep <Gagandeep.Jaswal@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Urquhart, Chandra <Chandra.Urquhart@brampton.ca>; Padhya, Harsh <Harsh.Padhya@brampton.ca>; Sally & Lloyd 
Hubbard  
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Fw: Re File # OZS-2024-0044 
 
Good Afternoon Gandendeep, 
 
Thanks for sharing the link below, I did have an opportunity to review the Agenda and detailed reports. 
 
Unfortunately I am unable to attend the meeting September 9th but would ask that you please accept the 
following to be presented in the meeting as my formal request for additional information, as well I would like 
to request the opportunity to submit a further appeal in the future. 
 

 
 

 
The residence and families did received a letter from the BRR Executive Director advising of the proposed 
changes and assured they would provide additional information once available. 
 
I had hoped that the new retirement residence would be built first, and there would be a transition plan to 
move any existing residents to the new building before the demolition and the construction of the remaining 
buildings but read that may not be the case. 
 
Can you confirm as per the Planning Justification Report - 6.3 Phasing that Phase 1 which is the construction 
of all underground parking will be done first, as a result I believe that means that the existing BRR will need to 
be demolished first...is that correct? 
 
If so, can you please let me know the earliest this may occur so that we can plan accordingly.   
 
I also read in the this report that Public Engagement is part of the approval process and would like to request 
that a public meeting take place at BRR to advise the residents and families of the proposed changes and 
address any questions they may have.  I want to make sure that someone is advocating on behalf of those 
that currently live at BRR.   they chose BRR as their home, it was in a convenient location and 
was affordable compared to other Retirement Residence in the Brampton area.  What will be done to support 
those families that need to move elsewhere at a potential higher cost?  Some may need to move to Long 
Term Care but availability is a challenge already with a long wait list. 
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I understand the need for growth and this development in Brampton which will also provide additional units 
for seniors but will these new homes be affordable? 
 
Can you please advise the earliest possible date you anticipate that the residents will need to vacate and find 
somewhere else to live so we can begin to plan. 
 
I am happy to facilitate any further discussions on behalf of the residents and am available via reply email at 

. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Susan:)  
 

 


